
 
 

 
24-RFQ-03 

Request for Qualifications: Racial Disparity Study Consultant 

 
September 09, 2024 

 
 

On May 13, the Illinois Power Agency released a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for a Racial 
Disparity Study Consultant to conduct a complete, comprehensive, and legally supportable 
Racial Disparity and Availability Study to assess the presence and impact of racial 
discrimination or disparities in Illinois’ clean energy economy. The Agency has completed its 
review of responses received for that RFQ and has found the following firms qualified: 
 

• Griffin & Strong, P.C. 
• Miller3 Consulting, Inc. 
• MTG of America Consulting, LLC 

 
The qualified firms will be invited to submit a response to the upcoming Request for 
Proposals for a Racial Disparity Study Consultant. The Agency expects to issue the Request 
for Proposals in September 2024. 

https://ipa.illinois.gov/content/dam/soi/en/web/ipa/documents/20240513-ipa-racial-disparity-study-rfq-24-rfq-03.pdf

